
WELCOME TOWELCOME TO
KINDERGARTENKINDERGARTEN

YOU ARE INVITED TO OUR

ORIENTATION

Where: Ross Ford Elementary School
When: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 @ 5:30-6:30pm
Who: Kids who will be 5 by Dec. 31, 2025
(and their parents! No siblings if possible, please!)

If you have not already
registered your child for

kindergarten, please do so
at www.rossford.ca
We look forward to

meeting you and your
child!

For more information,
 Please call 403-335-3234


